
 
RANDALL PLACE CAMPUS  
(Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3) 

Randall Place, Greenwich SE10 9LA 

ROYAL HILL CAMPUS   
(Year 4, Year 5, Year 6) 

Royal Hill, Greenwich SE10 8RZ 

 020 8858 2472      admin@jameswolfe.greenwich.sch.uk      www.jameswolfe.greenwich.sch.uk 
 

 

Executive Headteacher: Stephen Harris 

Headteacher: Victoria Gallagher  Deputy Headteacher: Cheryl Raithby   Business Leader: Gillian Sax 

 

 

 
 

Friday 3rd February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Next week is Place2Be Children’s Mental Health Week.  At James Wolfe, we will be recognising 
and celebrating this throughout the week.  
  
We are fortunate to have a wonderful partnership with the charity Place2Be, who work in our 
school. Place2Be is a children’s mental health charity that provides counselling, mental health 
support and training in UK schools. We are one of many schools in the country who benefit 
from the support that Place2Be provide. We all believe that children should not have to face 
mental health problems alone. 
 
Throughout next week, children will be discussing and learning about children’s mental health 
in their assemblies and classrooms, as well as taking part in class activities.  On the final day of 
term, Friday 10th February, we will be holding a Dress to Express day.  Children must still wear 
school uniform but can include an added accessory or two to express themselves!  
  
At James Wolfe, we are supporting and collecting donations for Place2Be, so that they can 

continue to support thousands of children around the country and in our school. Should you 

wish to donate, please use the QR code or the web link below -- a huge thank you in advance 

on behalf of Place2Be and James Wolfe School.         

  
https://gofund.me/95fc80a2 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr S. Chaplin and Ms F. Gray 
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